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NOTICE TO ARCHITECTS AND ENGINEERS
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS


[bookmark: Text3][bookmark: Text5]The Department of Defense, Veterans and Emergency Management (DVEM) wishes to procure architectural/engineering services for the Phase II expansion of the Southern Maine Veterans’ Cemetery in Sanford, Maine.  Qualifications packages are due at 1:00 p.m. on 25 October 2018 to the Maine Veterans’ Cemetery System, 163 Mt. Vernon Road, Augusta, Maine C/O Scott R. Brown.

Scope of work:  A/E design services for the development of 30 acres of cemetery property with infrastructure, roadways, committal shelter and burial sections containing 7,000 cremation plots and 3,500 full size casket plots.

Responding firms must comply with the detailed RFQ Information for Architects and Engineers on the Bureau of Real Estate Management website: http://www.maine.gov/bgs/constrpublic/prof_services/RFQ_profs.htm
Sample RFQ Ad for design services 15 Feb 2018.docx
